
From: Sharon Muczynski [mailto:muczynski.sharon@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, June 17, 2012 11:46 AM 
To: planningcommission@sandiego.gov; Solorio, Eric@Energy; Douglas, Karen@Energy; 
JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov; 
davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov; 
SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov; Peterman, Carla@Energy; McAllister, 
Andrew@Energy; Weisenmiller, Robert@Energy 
Subject: Quail Brush Power Plant - BAD IDEA next to Mission Hills Park 
 
 
06/17/12 
 
 

 
Officials, 
The mission of the San Diego River Coalition is to preserve and enhance the San 
Diego River, its watershed, and its natural, cultural and recreational resources. 
Locating an industrial power plant at the proposed location within the Mission 
Trails Design District of East Elliot would contradict and be incompatible with 
the mission, vision and principles of the San Diego River Coalition.  
 
 
Therefore, I urge you to oppose changes to ‘laws, ordinances, standards and 
regulations’(LORS) needed to site the ‘Quail Brush Power Plant’ within the 
Mission Trails Design District of East Elliot and upon a parcel one-half-mile 
from the San Diego River. 
 
Stop the rezoning, Stop the Quail Brush Power Plant! Choose the No Plant 
Conservation Option 
 
Best Regards, 
Sharon Muczynski LEED® AP 
Ecology M.S. Candidate 
San Diego State University 
 
4560 Garfield St. 
La Mesa, CA 919412 

DATE JUN 17 2012

RECD. JUN 18 2012

DOCKET
11-AFC-3


